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Mar Elias-Ghaozir
NTONINE SISTERS SCHOOL
March 13, 2018

Dear Parents of the KG1, KG2 & KG3 classes,

“Al Younbouh” organization is collecting money to help children with special
needs, by selling fresh made popcorn in some schools. They will come to our school on
Thursday, March 22, 2018.

Kindly send with your child the cost of one popcorn bag (1000 L.L.) so that

he/she can taste the delicious popcorn while helping a brother or a sister in need.

May God Bless You AUL |

Administration



